Minutes of SLBC Sub-Committee - NCT of Delhi Half Yearly Meeting held on_Self
Help Groups held on 24.05.2017.

Half Yearly Sub-committee to SLBC-Delhi meeting on Self Help Groups was held on
24.05.2017 at 11.45 AM at Oriental Bank .of Commerce, Harsha Bhawan, E-Block,
Connaught Place, New Delhi. The meeting was attended by Shri Vivek.Srivastava,
Asstt. General Manager, RBI; Shri Subhash, Asstt. General Manager, NABARD; LDMs;
representatives from Member Banks and Other Department of NCT of Delhi.

At the outset Shri K.K. Acharya, General Manager and Convenor, SLBC, NCT of Delhi
welcomed all the participants. He further informed that as on 31.03.2017, total 5180
SHG have been formed and 3309 have been credit linked in which amount of Rs. 35.31
Crore have been disbursed.

A presentation on position of Self Help Group as on March 2017 was also given during
the meeting.

Shri Subhash, AGM, NABARD suggested that efforts should be done for JLGs also and
for a better review purposes, the figures should be given bank-wise as well as District-
wise. He requested the LDMs and Member banks with District wise and Bank wise
position to have the proper analysis and fruitful discussion. He also stated that NGOs
are playing a very important role in this area. Hence, a detail of NGOs will be made
available by NABARD to SLBC/ LDMs/ Member Banks to seek their assistance in the
matter.

It was stated that there is good scope for forming of fresh Self Help Groups in slum
clusters, JJ Colonies etc in NCT of Delhi and Banks should focus on it to help the these
poor sections of society.

The meeting concluded with a Vote of Thanks
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